THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

MARCH 20, 2014
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF OWNER/GENERAL CONTRACTOR CONTRACT FOR VINE 


GROVE ELEMENTARY PHASE-2 PROJECT.
ISSUE:  

The Board needs to approve the owner/general contractor contract for Vine Grove Elementary School Phase-2 renovation project.
FACTS

The Kentucky Department of Education requires a Local Board of Education to approve contracts with a general contractor for renovation or new construction.  The Board needs to approve the contract with Phillips Brothers for the Vine Grove Elementary School Renovation Phase 2 project.

The board approved the low bid by Phillip Brothers at the February regular board meeting.  Phillip Brothers had the low bid of $1,222,000. Work is expected to be completed before school begins in August 2014.  (See attached contract).  

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED OWNER/GENERAL CONTRACTOR AGREEMENT WITH PHILLIP BROTHERS CONSTRUCTION FOR THE VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PHASE 2 RENOVATION PROJECT IN THE AMOUNT OF $1,222,000.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED OWNER/GENERAL CONTRACTOR AGREEMENT WITH PHILLIP BROTHERS CONSTRUCTION FOR THE VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PHASE 2 RENOVATION PROJECT IN THE AMOUNT OF $1,222,000.
